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September 13, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

You are receiving this letter because your student does not have a Free and Reduced Lunch Form 

filled out for the 23-24 school year.  We want to make every effort to ensure that all qualifying 

students have access to a Free and Reduced Breakfast and Lunch.   

 

Please click on the link below to fill out the Free and Reduced Lunch form for your student.  If 

you have any questions or need help completing the form, you may call Child Nutrition at (405) 

872-5690 or Noble High School at (405) 872-3441. 

 

Free and Reduced Lunch Form Link: https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?sid=1822 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kristal Standridge 
 

Kristal Standridge 

NHS Principal 
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